From: Mchugh, Eileen (BOS)
To: BOS Legislation, (BOS)

Subject: FW: Resolution requesting an update from the SFPD and Dept of Police Accountability on the release of the Jeff

Adachi"s Police Report

**Date:** Tuesday, June 23, 2020 2:40:26 PM

**From:** Richard Wada < ronin565@sbcglobal.net>

**Sent:** Tuesday, June 23, 2020 2:40 PM

To: BOS-Supervisors <br/> <br/> sfgov.org>

Subject: Re: Resolution requesting an update from the SFPD and Dept of Police Accountability on the

release of the Jeff Adachi's Police Report

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors,

I strongly urge you to support the resolution to require the SFPD and the Department of Police Accountability to update the Board and the public the status of the investigation into who leaked the confidential police report on the death Public Defender, Jeff Adaci.

It has been 16 months since Jeff Adachi's death and the SFPD made a public commitment to the Adachi Family and to the Board of Supervisors that they would use all available resources to determine who leaked the confidential police report on the very day that Jeff Adachi died.

Confidential police reports should never be weaponized and used against any public official or member of the public.

Please demand that the SFPD, the Dept of Police Accountability and the District Attorney reopen the investigation and determine who leaked Jeff Adachi's police report.

If they cannot do so in a expeditious manner, then a outside investigative agency needs to be called in to do the investigation.

Sincerely, Richard Wada From: Mchugh, Eileen (BOS)
To: BOS Legislation, (BOS)

Subject: FW: BOS Resolution on investigation into leaked police report

**Date:** Tuesday, June 23, 2020 2:35:33 PM

From: Judy Hamaguchi < judy.hamaguchi@gmail.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, June 23, 2020 1:21 PM **To:** DPH-josaki <josaki@jcyc.org>

**Cc:** BOS-Supervisors <br/> <br/> <br/> calvillo, Angela (BOS)

<angela.calvillo@sfgov.org>; Somera, Alisa (BOS) <alisa.somera@sfgov.org>; Japantown Task Force <info@japantowntaskforce.org>; Mchugh, Eileen (BOS) <eileen.e.mchugh@sfgov.org>

Subject: Re: BOS Resolution on investigation into leaked police report

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Members of the Board of Supervisors,

What has been increasingly on the news regarding police policies and actions damages public faith and security.

Coincidentally, I was thinking just this morning about the investigation as well. The delays and stalling only diminishes the trust we place on the process. We depend on you to work on our behalf. Please support the resolution calling for an update and allow the truth be told. There will be no peace until this matter is resolved.

With gratitude, Judy Hamaguchi SF Japanese American Citizens League

Be authentic. Live juicy! If you have "yes" in your heart, all things are possible."

On Jun 23, 2020, at 12:46 PM, Jon Osaki <josaki@jcyc.org> wrote:

To The Members of the Board of Supervisors - I would like to urge you all to support the resolution calling for an update from the Police Department and Department of Police Accountability regarding an investigation into the February 22, 2019 leaked police report. We also urge the District Attorney to initiate a possible criminal investigation regarding the same matter.

The community needs to know why and how a confidential police report was leaked to the media. I believe that the community needs to be confident that its police department and medical examiners properly execute their investigatory functions in a fair and objective manner, and in compliance with rules, regulations and best practices.

Sincerely,	
Jon Osaki 	
	Jon Osaki Executive Director 2012 Pine Street, San Francisco, CA 94115 (415) 202-7918 www.jcyc.org  Empowering Young People For The Future

From: Mchugh, Eileen (BOS)
To: BOS Legislation, (BOS)

Subject: FW: Resolution on Adachi Investigation
Date: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 2:35:16 PM

From: Patty Wada <pwada@jacl.org> Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 1:34 PM

**To:** BOS-Supervisors <br/> <br/> slos-supervisors@sfgov.org>

**Cc:** Calvillo, Angela (BOS) <angela.calvillo@sfgov.org>; Somera, Alisa (BOS)

<alisa.somera@sfgov.org>; Japantown Task Force <info@japantowntaskforce.org>; Mchugh, Eileen

(BOS) <eileen.e.mchugh@sfgov.org>

Subject: Resolution on Adachi Investigation

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

To: SF Board of Supervisors.

The Japanese American Citizens League (JACL) supports the resolution calling for an update into the investigation on the leaked police report surrounding the death of former SF Public Defender Jeff Adachi.

Our community has been patient long enough. We urge your vote for adoption of this resolution.

The JACL is a national civil rights and educational organization, with 104 chapters nationwide, with our national headquarters located in SF Japantown.

Sincerely, Patty Wada Regional Director JACL

--

Patty Wada
Regional Director
Japanese American Citizens League
No. Calif-W. Nevada-Pacific District
1765 Sutter Street
San Francisco, CA 94115
pwada@jacl.org
(415) 921-5225
www.jacl.org